GUMDO
BLACK BELT
PROMOTION

DECEMBER 31, 2020




ORDER OF EVENTS

FORMS
SELF-DEFENSE
SPARRING
BREAKING
AWARDING OF BELTS

Dear Guests,

Welcome to our Winter 2020 Black Belt Promotion.
Thank you for masking up and joining us as we end

an unprecedented year with an exceptional display
of Martial Arts. Performing for you today are two
extraordinary young men. They practice often, are
full of heart and give more than expected of them.
Their hard work, dedication and friendship is a true
and honest representation of our school and its
goals.

Respectfully,

Jen Knarr
Gumdo Program Director
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PROMOTION CANDIDATES

3rd DAN GUMDO

HARRY POWERS

“Learning is never cumulative, it is a
movement of knowing which has no
beginning and no end.”

— Bruce Lee

2nd DAN GUMDO

KYLE VOORHEES

“To be a warrior is to learn to be genuine in
every moment of your life.”
— Chogyam Trungpa




CTC DIRECTORS
Rick Beard, 5th Dan (Owner)
Jolene Pappas, 5th Dan
Max Kravitz, 5th Dan
Rob Porter, 5th Dan
Jen Knarr, 5th Dan
Scott Francis, 4th Dan
Tommy Barker, 4th Dan
Carla Cherry, 3rd Dan

Kevin Dietrich, 3rd Dan

If you wish to send eCards to
congratulate the candidates,
you can send them to:
kylevoorhees@cincinnatiTKD.com and
harrypowers@cincinnatiTKD.com




